
HJR 38 -- DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME

SPONSOR: Kelley

On the first Sunday in March, 2017, the last clock change in
accordance with federal daylight savings time shall occur and
thereafter the state of Missouri will not recognize daylight
savings time under 15 U.S.C. Section 260a for any public purpose or
as the official time for Missouri.


